
 

 

 

  

Opening of Cash Counters and CSCs on Saturdays and Sundays in March 2019 

We are glad to inform our esteemed customers in BSNL for our Customer Service Centres as 

well as Cash Counters will be opened on Saturdays and Sundays during March 2019 for 

payment of bills etc. 

Hence, the customers are requested to visit any CSC for making payments on 23,24,30 and 31 

March 2019 during the usual business hours.   

Subscribers are encouraged to avail the benefits of annual and half yearly payment schemes on 

applicable tariff plans, such as cash back. 

 

Customers are also encouraged to enroll in the unique BSNL WINGS service, which provides 

unlimited voice calls on VOIP technology to any number in india at very affordable cost, from their 

smartphone itself.  More details at our CSCs or visit www.bsnl.co.in  

Presently their is a scheme of free trial of one month. Also people in the government section, 

Central or State, serving or retired are eligible for an unprecedented discount of 44%Students 

can avail a discount of 20%. 
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